
Compliance Rates For Consumer Confidence Reports That Were Due July 1, 
2017 

 
The Consumer Confidence Report regulation is a federal and state requirement. The Washington 
State Department of Health Office of Drinking Water (ODW) has reporting obligations to the 
federal Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and gives EPA the names of systems that did not 
submit a report to ODW by July 1, 2017. 

 
The following is a summary of the compliance rates for data reporting year 2016 reports that were 
due to system customers and DOH by July 1, 2017 (data as of December 31, 2016). These statistics 
reflect compliance rates for the distribution of the report only. The names of systems that did not 
submit a report to the state are listed under Non-compliant systems. 

 
Distribution Compliance Rates Number 
Group A community systems required to comply 
with CCR regulation 

2161 

Total reports received 2066 

Total reports not received 95 
Total state population (approximate)  

7,142,203 
Population served by Group A community 
systems (approximate) 

6,328,758 

Population served by Group A community 
systems that received a report (approximate) 

6,296,413 

Population served by Group A community 
systems that did not receive a report 

32,345 
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